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Jared Berg and Bryan Clark will present on a panel titled “Electrifying the 
Oilfield: Infrastructure Development and Behind-the-Meter Power Sales” at 
the 2025 TJOGEL Symposium. The presentation will discuss current trends 
in the electrification of oilfield production and associated infrastructure, 
focusing on how operators are addressing increasing power demands 
through renewable energy projects, often integrated directly with their 
facilities. Specifically, it will examine the structuring of behind-the-meter 
power transactions, opportunities for collaboration with renewable energy 
developers, and the challenges involved in executing these transactions.
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